
Simply Fun Childcare News
Dear Simply Fun Parents / Guardians,

We are thrilled to share our July calendar, packed with exciting outdoor 
activities and fun-filled events for our children. This month, we are focusing 
on activities that not only entertain but also support sensory skills 
development and physical growth.

Here’s a sneak peek at what’s in store:
• Water Play: Cool off and have a splash with our fun water play sessions.
• Picnic in the Park: Enjoy nature and outdoor picnics with friends.
• Outdoor Scavenger Hunt: Adventure awaits as children explore and 

discover hidden treasures.
• Field Trips: Exciting trips to local attractions, offering new experiences and 

learning opportunities.
• Crazy Hair Day: Let creativity run wild with wacky and colorful hairstyles.
• Yoga Day: Stretch, breathe, and relax with our kid-friendly yoga sessions.
• Music and Dance: Move and groove to the rhythm in our lively music and 

dance activities.

Each of these activities is designed to foster our children’s sensory and 
physical development in a fun, engaging way. We are committed to providing 
an enriching environment where children can grow, learn, and create happy 
memories.
Please find the detailed calendar attached. We look forward to a wonderful 
month filled with laughter and joy.

Warm regards,



Simply Fun Childcare News
Centers are closed on:

Canada Day: Monday, July 01

Summer Break: July 29-August 05

Dear Simply Fun Parents / Guardians and Children,

As the summer break approaches, we want to extend our warmest 
wishes for a joyful and relaxing summer break. May your days be 
filled with fun, laughter, and cherished moments together. We 
eagerly await your return on Tuesday, August 6, ready to embark on 
more wonderful adventures and learning experiences.

Enjoy your summer!

Brenda Irvine

REMINDER

Summer Safety Tips: As the weather 
gets warmer, we'd like to remind you 
about some important summer 
safety tips. Please ensure your child 
wears sunscreen, a hat, and 
lightweight clothing to protect them 
from the sun's rays. Additionally, 
provide labeled water bottles and 
encourage hydration throughout the 
day.

SUMMER BREAK 2024: 
July 29 – August 05 (All centers will
resume working on August 06 - Tuesday). 
(There is NO summer break for the
Weekend Care)
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